
Request for Waiver of Fees – Skate LaSalle 

Skate LaSalle would like to ask for the Town's support for the 2023 Super Series 
LaSalle event on Jan 27-29, 2023. In the past, the Town of LaSalle has waived the 
room rental fee for the multipurpose room at the Vollmer for the duration of the 
competition. 

This event requires a considerable amount of work from our volunteer board and 
other community volunteers. We are all happy to do it, but we do it knowing that 
the profits from event will ultimately make our non-profit club and our programs 
better for the LaSalle community. We are also showcasing the Town of LaSalle with 
almost 700 skaters and their families traveling to LaSalle to compete. The rental fee 
for the multi purpose room is substantial and cuts into our fundraising efforts 
considerably. It would be greatly appreciated if the Town of LaSalle would consider 
supporting this initiative and provide us with an in-kind sponsorship to cover the 
costs of the room rental. 

 

Justina Ciarlariello 
Super Series Competition Chair 
Skate LaSalle 


